
 
Your Union 

Pursuant to Governor Inslee’s directive, the state continues to be in shut-down mode.  

First and foremost, we are working to make sure everyone is working in a safe environment. A 
majority of our membership is working from home. 

To date statewide we are getting concerns from employers about the loss of sales tax revenue and 
other sources such as gas tax revenue. To be up front we are in discussion with a dozen or so 
employers across the state who are now insisting on days off without pay and some layoffs.  

Our efforts are to try our best to keep everyone in paid status. 

Council 2 is here to help with any job-related issues. If you have concerns or questions please 
contact your local union officers, your Staff Representative or call 1-800-775-6418 or email 
c2everett@council2.com. 

Congressional Level 

Congress continues to consider an aid package that would make up for some of the economic 
shortfall to counties and cities. To date this legislation has not passed.  

Please take a moment to contact your member of your congressional delegation and urge their 
support for funding that would go directly to local government (counties and cities). “Fund Counties 
and Cities”. 

List of Congressional members with their emails. 

Patty Murray    shawn_bills@murray.senate.gov 

Maria Cantwell    tommy_bauer@cantwell.senate.gov  

Suzan DelBene     Kyle.Hill@mail.house.gov  

Rick Larsen     pear.bergstrom@mail.house.gov 

Jaimee Herrera Beutler   pam.peiper@mail.house.gov  

Dan Newhouse    Jamie.daniels@mail.house.gov  

Cathy McMorris Rodgers  traci.couture@mail.house.gov  

Derek Kilmer    andrea.roper@mail.house.gov  

Pramila Jayapal   Rachel.berkson@mail.house.gov  

Kim Schrier    jeren.totten@mail.house.gov  

Adam Smith    sarah.servin@mail.house.gov  

Denny Heck    Lauren.Adler@mail.house.gov  
 

Stay Safe and Healthy! 


